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Alignment of pay cycles 
This bulletin is for those members employed by the NSW Department 
of Education who are casual employees. 

The Department has informed the PSA, that in January 2017, the pay 
cycle for all casual staff will now be aligned with that of permanent and 
temporary employees. 

PSA industrial staff and delegates have reviewed the provided 
information and are satisfied there should be no adverse impact to 
members. 

The Department will be communicating with affected staff throughout 
December 2016 to February 2017. 

Should affected members have any concerns in relation to this, they are 
encouraged to contact the PSA so that we may assist them. 
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